



Office of the Principal

Dow Medical College & Dr. Ruth K.M. Pfau, Civil Hospital, Karachi
Baba-e-Urdu Road, Karachi, Pakistan. Tel: 9221-9215732,Fax: 9221-99216027, E-mail: p.dmc@duhs.edu.pk

Ref No. DMC/Co-ord/2020/239

1st Feb. 2020

## **ATTENTION** STUDENTS OF MBBS FINAL PROFESSIONAL - 2020

The students of Final Year are hereby informed that the teaching and clinical posting of their batch will continue without any break during the 'DUHS Sports Week' scheduled from 3<sup>rd</sup> to 8<sup>th</sup> February, 2020.

alment

Prof. Amjad Siraj Memon Principal

Copy to:

Head(s) of all concerned clinical units of DMC-CHK.